
ST. NATHY’S COLLEGE 

BOARD OF MANAGEMENT AGREED REPORT 

 

 

A meeting of the Board of Management took place via Zoom conferencing on 23rd February 

2021 at 7:30pm. The Meeting opened with a prayer. The new chairperson of the board 

addressed the board where he told them that he was managing the board on behalf of the trustee 

The minutes of the last meeting were adopted.  

 

Principal’s Report: 

The Principal gave a brief rundown on the accredited grades that will be used this year to access 

students not sitting the traditional Leaving Certificate.  

 

Principal’s Business: 

The Financial Accounts were ratified by the board.  

The board ratified a recording secretary. 

The Principal informed the board that there were requests for voluntary redeployment and that 

these would have to be dealt with at another meeting as teacher allocations for 2020-21 were 

not available yet. 

A report was brought back to the board regarding the setting up a parent’s council. 

A discussion on school ethos took place among board members whereby a working group was 

to be set up to work on formulating a Ethos Policy for the College.  

 

The next meeting of the Board will take place on Tuesday 23rd March 2021 at 7:30p.m. The 

Finance Subcommittee will meet at 7:00p.m.  

 


